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Parents! There is a parent meeting led by the Thespian Booster Club on September 8th at 5:30 PM in Room A-1.  Please try to attend. We are also hosting a yard Sale to raise money for the boosters on September 13th  so start saving your gently used items, put a price on them, and donate them to a worthy cause.  We also need parent volunteers to help with set up, clean up, and selling. We will have more information at the parent meeting, but if you have immediate questions, you can contact the booster president, Dan Busbey at dbusbey@yahoo.com.
Special Thanks to our Booster Board!
Dan Busbey, President
Marina Bean, Vice President
Lori Addison, Treasurer
Nicole Gates, Secretary

image1.wmf

